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Weekly Attendance 

Fry Class - 78.85% 
Nelson Class - 87.27% 
Carter Class - 95% 
Cavell Class - 99.09% 
 
Congratulations to Cavell Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 
 

Uniform 

This is a reminder that children should 
not be wearing jewellery to school, 
except for stud earrings.  There should 
also be no nail varnish or false nails. 
 
 
 

Thank you 

To everyone that helped walk the 
children to the church this morning and 
to everyone for joining us at the church 
for our Easter Service. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

3rd – 17th April - Easter Holidays 
18th April - Back to School 
1st May – Bank Holiday 
3rd May – Cater Class trip to Banham Zoo 
4th May – Kings Coronation Tea Party 2.30pm – Parents are welcome 
5th May – Class photos 
8th May – Bank Holiday 
9th May – Year 6 SATS 
28th May – 2nd June – Half term 
6th June – Year 6 Residential Zoom Meeting 6.00pm 
20th June – Nelson Class trip to Banham Zoo 
21st June – Fry Class trip to Church Farm 
29th June Caston Sports Day (Weather Permitting) 
3rd – 5th – Year 6 Residential Trip 
6th July – Reserve Sports Day 
21st July – Last day of Summer Term 

 

Kings Coronation 

 
We will be holding a Kings Coronation Street Party on Thursday 4th 
May.   
Parents and/or Grandparents are welcome to join us at 12.30pm.  
You can book a lunch via School money (available to book after the 
holidays, bookings will close on 26th April) or bring your own food.  
There will be activities after lunch, which you are welcome to stay 
and join in with.  
We have no restrictions to the numbers allowed to join us, all we ask 
is that you let us know by 28th April of how many people will be 
joining us so that we can get enough tables and chairs for everyone 
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School Dinners 

 
Just recently, we have had a few 
children arrive at the hall at 
lunch-time with no home packed lunch 
and parents have not ordered a lunch.  
We cannot always guarantee that the 
kitchen will have anything spare to give 
them after everyone has been served. 
If you have forgotten to order a lunch or 
bring a packed lunch you can phone or 
visit Mrs Buckeridge in the office by 
9.10am to order one for that day. 
  
 

Goodbye and Thank you 

 
Today is Mrs Lawrence’s last day with 
us. 
 
We would like to thank Mrs Lawrence 
for all her hard work and wish her well 
for the future 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Discover your Ability 

Please see the attached flyer open to all. 
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Celebrating Pupil Success 

We want to celebrate some of the work 
our pupils have created. 
 
This week we have some wonderful 
fractions maths work from Jack, Caitlyn 
and Stella. 
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Happy Easter 

Our Art Lunch Club would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter.   
 

 
 
Enjoy the break and we will see everyone on Tuesday 18th April. 
 
 

 


